Support our very special Home

Dear _

This is the season when we reflect on how we can help with Tikkun Olam - healing the world. It is when we commit to living more righteously and lovingly in the coming year.

For inspiration, we turn to our Jewish Home. In our 12 years as residents, we've observed acts of kindness every day. We've seen it in the smiles of our caregivers. We've felt it in friendships with our fellow seniors. We've been moved by it at the uplifting Shabbat services and holiday celebrations.

We invite you to support the constant loving kindness at the Los Angeles Jewish Home with a High Holiday contribution. No matter how large or small, it will be very much appreciated by all of us who live here.

Our wish for everyone in the New Year is to be be well and live in peace.

L'Shana Tova, **Rhoda and Max Hirt**





DONATE







